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     It has been 15 years since the Order of the Rose was founded in Romania. 15 

years filled with joy and fulfilment, that were marked by the attendance at 

numerous events organised both in Romania and abroad. 

 
 

     Throughout the years special ladies from Romania, Italy, France, Canada, the 

US and Peru have joined our ranks bringing pride to our Order. This is why I 

would like to thank the Grand Chapter of the Royal Arch Masons for all their 

support. 

     I would like to thank you, ladies, for all the time you have given to our 

meetings. I would like to thank you for making any day brighter for our 

husbands, Companions and Sir Knights of the York Rite, for breathing love into 

everything you do, because you are the ones that just by looking at your children 

are bringing beauty into this world. I would like to thank you for making time  

 
 

every day for any problems of your loved ones, even though it is difficult and 

you feel like complaining sometimes, I would like to thank you for starting over 

every day, stronger and more determined than ever because your soul knows 

what love is and how it should be given or received...And lastly, I would like to 

thank you for everything that you are... 

  
 

 
     I would like to end with a quote: 

“A single rose can be my garden... and a single friend, my world.” – Leo 

Buscaglia 
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